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Approval of TDOT contract covering NEPA on Northwest Connector

SUMMARY:
The agreements and contracts on the Northwest Connector that were made many years ago

are not in the same detail and format currently used by TDOT and they are requesting that new
contracts be approved that cover all the areas.
This contract covers the environmental process on all 3 sections of the Northwest Connector.
It shows that TDOT (“Department”) is responsible for the entire process. In reality, the NEPA process
is already complete except for some undated reviews.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve contract
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